
SB makes good sense.  In fact allowing loaded, concealed weapons everywhere makes no sense and puts our communities at risk.  
In the time of increasing homicides in Oregon, and of accelerating violence at our capitals, it is necessary to restrict the ability to 
bring a weapon into such areas as well as schools and the airport.  There is no evidence that those carry weapons makes such 
places safer.  In fact, a well trained CCL holder was unable to help at all in the mass shooting at Umpqua college.  The rhetoric and 
actions of some of our legislators make it clear weapons carried by private citizens could create very dangerous situations for the 
public.  Please vote to keep us safe.


